
NEXT REGULAR MEETING:  WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 20, 2002 AT 6:30 P.M.  

MINUTES OF THE RP HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

January 16, 2002 
 
Chairman Al Zaccone called the meeting to order at 6:33 p.m., it having been 
duly noted that this meeting is being held in accordance with the Open Public 
Meetings Act, N.J.S.A. 10:4-6 et seq., notice of which was sent to The Record on 
the 30th day of December, 2001, and to the Jersey Journal on the 3lst day of 
December, 2001.  Roll call was taken.  Commission members present were:  Al 
Zaccone, Ed Holmberg and Mary Romme.  
 
The minutes of the November 28, 2001, meeting and notes from December 19, 
2001, were approved. 
 
New Business:  None submitted. 
 
Old Business:  The Village Hardware  - The Commission still has not received 
anything else regarding any signs, any kind of drawings, no comments with 
regard to the minutes of November 28.  A letter will be sent to Village Hardware 
requesting that they come before this Commission if they seek approval and if 
they are not interested, the Commission will assume they are doing no work on 
the exterior of the building at all. 
 
Correspondence and Notes:  There are tenants coming into Main Street Café 
and a new carpet store (J & J Carpet) as well.  A letter will be sent advising that 
application has to be made to this Commission if they plan to install any signs or 
do work on the exterior.  A letter will also be sent to Larry Manus regarding Main 
Street Café, which will also include the awning and lights as well.  A letter will 
also be sent to Home Hardware and Dr. Kim asking that the old signage be 
removed in its entirety.  A letter will be sent to the owner of Pizza Hut asking that 
the old signage be removed in its entirety.  A letter will also be sent to the owners 
of the West Coast Video building advising that application has to be made to this 
Commission if they plan to install any signs or do work on the exterior. 
 
There being no further business the meeting adjourned at 6:37 p.m. 
 

           Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
       Barbara DeLuca 
cc:  Carol Todd, Building Department    
       Martin Durkin, Esq. 


